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4 GAMBLING ACT 2005 - STATEMENT OF PRINCIPLES REVIEW 2016-2019 (AN195-2015) 
 
The Licensing Board Statement of Principles (or Statement of Policy) was last updated in January, 2013.  
The Board is required to carry out a triennial review of policy and a consultation version is attached hereto 
(Appendix 21).  This has been amended to take account of the latest guidance from the Gambling 
Commission which was published earlier this year.  The changes from the 2013 version are highlighted for 
ease of reference. 
 
The Board is asked to remit to the Clerk to carry out a consultation exercise with interested parties and to 
report back in due course. 

 


